
From: E mayor
To: E Clerks
Subject: FW: [External] Re kenley lane walkway
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 9:03:12 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Furtado 
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 1:37 PM
To: Council <Council@cambridge.ca>
Subject: [External] Re kenley lane walkway

Without prejudice

I would ask council to support the motion to repair the wall in the walkway with modern engineering accepted
practices .this is the least cost and continued community access that has been available for 3 generations of residents

I have owned property in summer place for 39 yrs and lived 36 yrs The agreement that the community had with the
city30+ Yrs  ago for the closing of Southgate  off summer place and create another lot to build a home All year
round walk way was to be built with modern engineering standards and year  round maintenance what we got was a
poor engineered  cow path. And now without any discussion it closed for the winter a total tragedy for the residents ,
students , dog walkers in the neighborhood from cedar st to Salisbury …

The new city staff doesn’t  respect previous agreements

Please do the right decision that residents deserve Carl Furtado

Carl Furtado
Frog Pond Ventures
Cambridge ont. Canada

Sent from my iPad


